

Matthew A. Paque Associate Staff Counsel Phone: (405) 775-5443 e-mail: matt.paque@tronox.com

July 7, 2010

Carolyn "Lina" Tanner Deputy Attorney General Office of the Attorney General 100 N. Carson Street Carson City, NV 89701-4717

Dear Ms. Tanner:

Tronox is in receipt of your letter regarding the remediation of property at 250 W. Warm Springs Road, Henderson, Nevada (also referred to as "Parcel J"). In that letter you request that Tronox and/or the Ellis Trust submit a SAP by July 19, 2010. Tronox will not be able to submit an SAP for this parcel by that date and respectfully requests an extension of time to fully assess the determination made in the letter and make contact with the Ellis Trust to discuss a path forward. We are hopeful we can provide a status update to you and NDEP within the next 30 days. I appreciate your accommodation of this request. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Matthew Paque

cc: Mr. Robert P. Ellis

The Robert P. Ellis and Sandra D. Ellis Living Trust

979 Camelia Drive Henderson, NV 89011